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TOWN OF RICHMOND VERMONT

Application Form for Town Commissions, Boards and Committees

Please submit your application fo: Volunteer Search, P.O. Box 285, Richmond, VT 05477, by
email to jarneson@RichmondVT.gov or by placing it in the drop box outside the Town Office by
April 14, 2021. Water & Sewer Commission applications are due June 2, 2021. Development
Review Board (DRB) applications are due by March 31, 2021.

Please supply the following information:

1) Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with
the length of the term of the position. Will you be able to regularly make the meetings? Y / N
Will you be able to setve for the term of the position? Y /N

2) Please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your
background, training, and expetience with the board/ commission/ committee you are applying for
and/or resume.

Name of Applicant: Al igé A Lave Anaad Date: (W 29, 242 ]

Phone Number: §o2 - 43 H =23// Email Address: aladneana Vw(él}j:;«ng 1/: <

) -
Name of Commission/ Board/ Committee: /ng/ca@é&,f srin 7oy fg;kg/u/

If you setve on another Commission/Boatd/ Committee, please indicate which one(s):

Richmond Resident:®§ / N (circle one)

For hard copies or accessibility accommodations please contact:
Josh Atrneson at 434-5170 ot jarneson@richmondvt.gov




Memo to Richmond, Vermont Selectboard

From: Alison Lane Anand, 3103 Huntington Rd. Richmond, VT.

Re: Reappointment as Alternate to Richmond Development Review Board
Date: April 29, 2021

Dear Members of the Richmond Selectboard:

This is a letter indicating my willingness to continue serving as an Alternate member of the
Richmond Development Review Board. It has been my pleasure and interesting experience to serve
the Town of Richmond as a member of the Planning Commission (1981-1990 and 2017 to present), as
well as the Conservation Commission from 1992 to 2016. I have been an Alternate member on the
Development Review Board for the past two years.

Being a native Vermonter born in Montpelier, Richmond has been my home since 1968. I am a
career educator, having taught in local area public schools and the University of Vermont. Currently, I
teach violin and piano at my Huntington Road music studio and own and operate Alison's Aquatic
School.

I hold the degrees M. A. in music and M. S. in Natural Resources Planning. Richmond's first Town
Plan was the graduate research project of a colleague at the University of Vermont in 1981. 1 assisted
my colleague in writing that first Town Plan and worked on the subcommittee of the Planning
Commission which revised the present Town Plan leading to its passage by public vote in November
2018.

I continue serving on the Planning Commission and think that liason between the Planning
Commission and Development Review Board can be useful to the Town. Thank you for your
consideration.

Respectfully,
Alison Lane Anand

cc: Town Manager Josh Arneson
Town Planner Ravi Venkataraman



